
 

 

 

MMPS/Circular/17/2020         Dated: 17.09.2020 

Circular for classes IX to XII 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

Hope you and your family are keeping safe.  

We would like to draw your attention towards Directorate of Education’s circular No. 30-

3(17)(06)Vac./Coord?2016/435-439, dated 09.09.2020 wherein  Ministry of Human Resource Development’s 

Circular Number D.O No. 1-2/2020-IS.5, dated 02.09.2020, was attached. As per the mentioned circulars- 

 “Students of classes 9th to 12th may be permitted to visit their schools, in areas outside containment zones 

only, on voluntary basis, for taking guidance from their teachers. This will be subject to written consent of 

their parents/guardian and will be permitted with effect from 21st September’2020.” 

Based on the above-mentioned guideline, the school is planning to allow the students of classes IX to XII to 

visit school with effect from 21st September’2020 and meet their teachers for clearing their doubts and take 

guidance. 

Kindly click on the link of the Google Form given below and submit your feedback for the same on or before 

19th September’2020. 

https://forms.gle/Txix75kra4s3f6cv6 
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